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Statement on Preliminary Injunction Against Senate Bill 4  
 

  
   

“Today’s decision to temporarily block Senate Bill 4 from taking effect in Texas is a major win 

for our communities. Senate Bill 4 circumvents federal immigration and asylum regulations, will 

cost our communities millions of dollars, and does nothing to solve the humanitarian crisis 

happening at our border. I will continue calling on Congress to pass comprehensive immigration 

reform and stand against legislation that criminalizes and dehumanizes families looking for a 

better life.”   
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